

26th April 2022

Dear Parent/ Carer,

We would like to invite you to St. Clement's in order to share our plans to support your child in reaching their potential in their GCSE English examinations. As we approach the final preparations for these important examinations, we would like to ensure that every opportunity is being provided for your child.

I will be working closely with your child over the coming weeks and it would be lovely to meet you, along with your child, in order to ensure that they are fully supported.

We would like you and your child to join us from 6-7:30pm on Thursday 28th April, 2022.

Please email <u>e.harvey@stclementshigh.org.uk</u> to confirm your attendance.

Many thanks, and I look forward to meeting you.

Yours faithfully,

Edwina Harvey

Assistant Headteacher - English